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I am in support of HB3163 which supports continued funding of place-based planning 

related to water. While I recognize that this funding is limited to specific geographic 

areas, I also recognize the importance of successfully completing these pilot efforts 

and conducting a detailed cost/benefit analysis so future areas might take advantage 

of this type of regional planning opportunity.  This type of planning is critical to 

ensuring water plans have an element of local control.  


